



Memorial Health Meadows Hospital Donates \$7,500 to Southeastern Technical College



Memorial Health Meadows Hospital leaders present check to Southeastern Technical College (Left to right: Hillary Thompson, VP of Human Resources; Sandra Kate Ellington, Ethics & Compliance Officer; Jared Kirby, Chief Financial Officer; Jeffrey Harden, Chief Nursing Officer; Blythe Wilcox, Director of STC Foundation; Matt Hasbrouck, Chief Executive Officer; Larry Calhoun, STC President; and Mike Hagan, Vice President of Operations.)

Vidalia, GA (May 25, 2023) – Memorial Health Meadows Hospital recently presented a check for \$7,500 to Southeastern Technical College in Vidalia. This donation will be used for nursing scholarships.

"Southeastern Technical College has an excellent Healthcare and Nursing Program and we appreciate the College's contributions to our local healthcare community," said Matt Hasbrouck, Chief Executive Officer for Meadows Hospital. "We are proud to provide scholarship opportunities for deserving students who are pursuing a nursing degree.

###

Memorial Health Meadows Hospital is a regional healthcare system featuring the only nationally accredited hospital in Montgomery, Toombs, Treutlen and Tattnall counties. Meadows Hospital has a Level IV trauma center and emergency department, a 15,000-square-foot cancer center and a network of physician practices that serve Vidalia and the surrounding communities. We offer the latest in medical advancements including cutting-edge cancer care, life-saving heart attack procedures, women's services, wound care, orthopedic medicine and more. Memorial Health Meadows Hospital is part of the HCA Healthcare family, one of the nation's leading providers of healthcare services. HCA Healthcare is comprised of 185 hospitals and 2,000+ sites of care in 20 states and the United Kingdom. For more information visit www.memorialhealthmeadows.com.